
APPENDIX A: 
 

 Lake County Public Works will provide a reduced Septage Disposal Rate to 

septic tank haulers that discharge to the Mill Creek Water Reclamation Facility 

for septic tank disposal costs to those properties impacted by the April 2013 flood 

event, as identified in 2013 flood event property impact maps or as otherwise 

verified by an on-site inspection. From May 14, 2013 through June 1, 2013 the 

Septage Decant rate may be utilized for septage disposal to flood-impacted 

homes to help defray cost to homeowners. 

 

 Lake County Planning, Building and Development will waive all permit fees 

associated with repair work to structures in the unincorporated area necessitated 

by direct damage from flood waters, as identified in 2013 flood event property 

impact maps or as otherwise verified by an on-site inspection, from a period of 

May 14, 2013 to August 1, 2013. On a case-by-case basis, the Planning, Building 

and Development Department Director may grant an extension of this fee waiver 

deadline to individual property owners upon demonstration of exigent 

circumstances including but not limited to a verified delay in insurance claim 

approval. 

 


